Watts Remy

From: nancyspringmontgomery <nancyspringmontgomery@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 5:53 PM

To: Tiffiny Whitney Mitchell; SENR Exhibits; Sen Johnson

Subject: YES on SB 931 and SB 926

Dear Chair Dembrow, and all members of the Senate Committee On Environment and Natural Resources,

Thank you for your work! I'm writing to strongly ask that you support the two measures on the table to protect
our forests' human neighbors from petsicides by giving them ample notice of aerial sprays.

And to ask that you protect our state forests, habitats, humans and water...from aerial pesticides, as the
federal law already prohibits on Federal forests. Can it be a no-brainer to implement other forms, please,
despite the hilly terrain. It would mean more jobs, no!? And less poison in our systems - which includes our
bodies.

Thanks so much for all your time protecting and organizing and making our state AWESOME.
Onward!
Nancy

Nancy

"Ring the bells that can still ring. Forget your perfect offering. There's a crack in everything, that's how the light gets in."
-Leonard Cohen
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